
	

Dylan	Jones	

Employment:	Pharmacist	in	Charge,	Collier	Drug	Store	–	Dickson	St,	Fayetteville	

Education:	UAMS	College	of	Pharmacy	–	Pharm.D.	
University	of	Arkansas	–	B.S.	Biology	
	
Professional	Activities:	Arkansas	Pharmacists	Association	District	3	President,	American	Pharmacists	
Association,	National	Community	Pharmacists	Association	
	
Special	Honors:	Charles	M.	West	Leadership	Award,	NCPA	Foundation	Presidential	Scholarship,	Teva	
Pharmaceutical	Scholarship,	Doug	Eoff	Memorial	Scholarship	
	
Why	do	you	want	to	serve	on	the	APA	Board	of	Directors?	
As	a	young	pharmacist,	I	have	a	significant	interest	in	the	future	of	our	profession.		Understanding	that	
there	are	significant	threats	to	our	role	in	the	healthcare	system	inspires	motivation	to	expand	clinical	
opportunities	and	to	ensure	that	stakeholders	recognize	the	value	we	bring	to	the	healthcare	team.	I	
understand	the	potential	our	profession	has,	the	barriers	limiting	pharmacists	from	practicing	at	the	
full	scope	of	our	training,	and	am	dedicated	to	seeing	these	opportunities	become	available	for	
Arkansas’	pharmacists.	

My	path	in	pharmacy	has	allowed	me	to	gain	a	wide	variety	of	insights	into	our	profession.		These	
experiences	include	the	day	to	day	challenges	in	community	pharmacy,	pursuits	in	pharmacy	advocacy	
and	legislation,	practice	model	changes	and	implementation,	networking	with	state	and	national	
leaders,	association	structure	and	mission.		I	love	practicing	pharmacy,	and	realized	early	in	my	
education	that	I	wanted	to	serve	the	profession	in	the	greatest	capacity	I	was	able.		I	would	love	the	
opportunity	to	continue	serving	on	the	Arkansas	Pharmacists	Association	Board	of	Directors.								
	


